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To Parties: 
 
Re: EA1415-01 – Prairie Creek Mine All Season Road Project, participation of Board 

Member Bertha Norwegian in public hearings 
 
In a March 29, 2017 letter, the Review Board informed parties about Board member Bertha 
Norwegian’s intention to participate in the upcoming Prairie Creek Mine All Season Road 
Project public hearings, April 24-28, in Fort Simpson and Nahanni Butte. In this letter, the 
Board asked parties with any concerns regarding Ms. Norwegian’s participation to contact the 
Board by April 5, 2017.  
 
The Board has not heard any concerns from parties, and as such, Ms. Norwegian will act as a 
Board member at the public hearings and throughout the remainder of the environmental 
assessment.   
 
If you have further questions or need clarification, please contact Chuck Hubert at (867) 766-
7054 or chubert@reviewboard.ca. 
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